
From: Vincent Sheheen <VSheheen@thesavagefirm.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/16/2013 7:58:13 AM 
Subject: RE: Follow up: Waymyers

Thank you.

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2013 12:48 PM 
To: Vincent Sheheen
Subject: Follow up: Waymyers

Senator,
Attached is the SLED check we discussed.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine
803-767-7583
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